



## BICTON ARENA

In light of the current outbreak of Equine Influenza nationally, and more recently a confirmed case in Somerset, Bicton Arena have made the decision to cancel the NSEA & unaffiliated showjumping this Sunday (Feb 10<sup>th</sup>).

The NSEA Windsor Qualifier will now take place on Sunday March 3<sup>rd</sup>, alongside our NSEA Inter-Schools Showjumping inc the County Challenge Qualifier. Team managers please email [gemma.cooke@clintondevon.com](mailto:gemma.cooke@clintondevon.com) to advise whether you would like your schools' entry to be ported over to March 3<sup>rd</sup> or refunded in full.

All unaffiliated SJ entries will be refunded on Monday 11<sup>th</sup> Feb.

We will continue to monitor the situation.